
North College Park Citizens Association 
4912 Nantucket 

College Park, MD  20740 
 
 
 
March 21, 2019 
 
 
Dear Councilmember Dernoga: 
 
In January, members of the NCPCA Board met with you regarding several issues 
affecting North College Park.  During that meeting, we expressed our frustration at 
the delay of the Hollywood Streetscape Project exercise trail.  Per Terry Schum, 
College Park’s Planning Director, during the review of the City’s conceptual plans for 
the project, M-NCPPC expressed concern about any work commencing in the WSSC 
easement area near Narragansett Dr.  M-NCCPC stated that until there is further 
information about the age, condition and conveyances of the pipe below the 
easement area, no work should commence.  Please note that there is some question 
by NCPCA Board Members as to whether the easement actually belongs to WSSC or 
Prince George’s County Department of Public Works.   
 
It is regrettable this portion of the project, which appeared to be straightforward, is 
now at a halt.  NCPCA would appreciate your intervention with the exercise trail 
which has been heartily supported by the local residents and could be accomplished 
at a reasonable price on a reasonable timeline.  Perhaps the issue could be solved by 
simply returning to the original plan, which did not traverse the pipe.   
 
For more information about the Hollywood Streetscape, see the link below: 
https://www.collegeparkmd.gov/281/Hollywood-Streetscape 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
John Krouse 
President, NCPCA 
 
Cc:  College Park Mayor and Council 
        Terry Schum, College Park, Dir. of Planning 

https://www.collegeparkmd.gov/281/Hollywood-Streetscape

